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Via Electronic Mail 

Mr. John Greenwald 
 

 
john@greenwald.com 

OFFICE ojlNSPECTOR GENERAL 
NATIONAL RAILROAD PASSENGER CORPORATION 

January 12, 2016 

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request 

Dear Mr. Greenwald: 

Amtrak's Office of the Inspector General (OIG) received your December 27, 2014 
request for information made under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) seeking a 
list of "all closed investigations by [the OIG] during calendar year 2016." In response, 
the OIG generated the enclosed printout from an existing database, redacting certain 
information. 

The names of suspects or targets of investigation, and other individuals, whose names 
appear in the case title field, have been redacted and are being withheld pursuant to 
Exemption 7(C) which recognizes that law enforcement records are inherently more 
invasive of privacy than other types of personnel files. An individual whose name is 
disclosed in connection with an investigation may become the subject of rumor and 
innuendo. Named individuals have substantial interests in nondisclosure of their 
identities and connection to particular investigations. 

You have the right to file an administrative appeal within 90 days of the date of this 
letter. By filing an appeal, you preserve your rights under FOIA and give the OIG a 
chance to review and reconsider your request and the decision. A copy of your initial 
request, a copy of this letter, and your statement of circumstances, reasons, and 
arguments should accompany your letter of appeal. Please address your letter of appeal 
to: 

National Railroad Passenger Corporation 
Office of Inspector General 
10 G Street, NE, 3W-300 
Washington, D.C. 20001 
ATTN: FOIA Appeal 

10 G Street NE, 3W- 300, Washington, D.C. 20002 
202.906.4600 I Fraud Hotline 800.468.5469 

www.amtrakoig.gov 



If you would like to discuss our response before filing an appeal to attempt to resolve 
your dispute without going through the appeals process, you may contact our FOIA 
Public Liaison for assistance. If you are unable to resolve your FOIA dispute through 
our FOIA Public Liaison, the Office of Government Information Services (OGIS), the 
Federal FOIA Ombudsman's office, offers mediation services to help resolve disputes. 

We have not assessed any charges to you for processing this request. If you have any 
questions concerning this response to your request, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Nadine Jbaili 
Associate Counsel 
National Railroad Passenger Corporation (Amtrak) 
Office of Inspector General 

Enclosure 
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